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Attn:  Mr. Jeff Abrams
Clerk

Re: June 16 2015 Committee of the Whole Public Meeting
Low-Rise Residential Designation Policy Review
Keele Street Interim Control By-law Review
File 15.120

Humphries Planning Group represents 1275621 Ontario Inc, 1321362 Ontario Inc, and
1275620 Ontario Inc collective owners of various properties throughout the City of
Vaughan which will be impacted any proposed change to the current ‘in-place policy’.
Please be advised that the Citys’ decision to review of the OMB approved Low Rise
Residential Designation policies is therefore of great interest. Please accept this letter as
an expression of concern. We both expect that there will be further consultation with
landowners regarding any proposed changes to the existing approved policy and request
formal notice of such.

Yours truly
HUMPHRIES PLANNING GROUP INC.

— /
Rosemarie-t—Humphries—BA, MCIP RPP
President

cc. Mayor and Members of Council
Mr. John Mackenzie
client

216 Chrislea Road
Suite 103
Vaughan, ON
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